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Letter from Mary Proc  

Dear Customers,

This year, we celebrated the fifth anniversary of GO Transit’s Passenger Charter – a set of five promises 
to do our best to be on time; to always take your safety seriously; to keep you in the know; to make 
your experience comfortable; and to help you quickly and courteously. 
Each Passenger Charter promise has a Key Performance Indicator and we track how we’re doing 
through internal systems, surveys and your comments.  This year we researched, re-evaluated and 
updated the KPIs to better reflect our promises and to give customers more objective and relevant 
measures.  We strive to meet these targets and we update them every month on gotransit.com so you 
can see our performance and progress.  Throughout this report you will see how we performed in the 
past year, and if we didn’t meet a target, we will explain what we are doing to reach it.  

To keep our promises, we continue to improve the GO system, make it easier to travel with us and 
take steps towards Regional Express Rail (RER) – our plan to have all-day, two-way, every 15 minute, 
electrified train service on all the corridors owned by GO.  In the past year we improved train on-
time performance with several initiatives and maintenance programs, developed Triplinx, a new online 
trip planning tool that helps users plan their routes across the GTHA, and reached the first major 
milestone of RER by introducing 14 new weekday trips on the Kitchener corridor.  

In this report, you’ll see major announcements and investments that include a new GO Station in 
Hamilton and the opening of the GO York Concourse in Union Station, as well as smaller initiatives, 
such as expanded customer Wifi access on buses and stations, along with improved service status 
communication.     

From platform safety campaigns, to increasing service and adding parking spaces, we are responding 
to your needs and requests.  We are committed to making your experience on the GO easy, safe, 
comfortable and convenient.  

I am pleased to present the 2015 - 2016 Annual Progress Report that outlines our performance, the 
improvements we’ve made, and what is still to come. 

Mary Proc

Vice President
Customer Service


















